
MINUTES OF THE ROTARY BOARD MEETING 

The Rotary Board met at the Kings Inn at 12:00 noon with the 

following members present:  Don Ahlborn, Dick Alien, Ivan Brown, Ed 

Nettles and J. A. Newborn. 

Don Ahlborn requested permission to invite a group of people to 

our meeting on April 26 at which time the Board of Trustees for 

the Freeman Library is to be announced.  The Board voted to invite 

fifty people as guests of the Club. 

Ivan Brown brought up the question of sponsoring a Boy Scout Troop in 

Seabrook.  After some discussion the matter was referred to Don 

Ahlborn's Committee to investigate the possibilities of our sponsoring 

a troop in Nassau Bay.  He is to report back to the Board on what the 

cost of sponsoring would be and what troop will need a sponsor. 

Dick Alien brought up the question of whether we would work with the 

Junior Achievement Group and it was decided his committee would 

handle the matter and bring it to the Board with a little more 

definite information. 

Ivan Brown urged attendance at the District meeting in Bay City 

on April 23 and 24 but none of thosepresent would be able to go 

because of conflicts. 

Ivan Brown brought up the names of the new members and asked the 

Board's assistance in assigning them to the different committees. 

Three new members, Roy lies, Jack Byrd and Lawrence Kellersberger are 

to be inducted on the 19th. 

There being no further business the meeting adjourned. 


